
 

Dear League Official,  

Congratulations on registering your league for the 2024 T-Mobile Little League® Home 
Run Derby! Most importantly, thank you for providing children in your community with 
the opportunity to compete in this thrilling event, encouraging sportsmanship and fun 
as they swing for the fences. To help your experience as the Local Host, we have 
provided the following digital resources in a toolkit to assist with making this event a 
success.  

Included in this Digital Toolkit:  

• Official Rules 
• FAQ Sheet 

• Media Advisory – to be updated with your information to send out to local media 
outlets 

• Social Media Graphics suggestions – for you to post with your league registration info  

• 8.5”x11” Promotional Flyer – to print out to help spread the word about your contest  

• Little League Participant Release and QR Code Sheet – for parents/guardian to 
complete for their player to participate on your leagues Home Run Derby 

• Scoresheet – to submit your official results following your local competition 
 

Feel free to email us if you have any additional questions at 
HomeRunDerby@LittleLeague.org and a member of our staff will respond within 48 
hours.  

Thank you!  

 


